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Wishing all of you happy holidays and all the best throughout the coming year. We hope the New Year is happy, healthy and prosperous for all.

As you may know, a Tourism Summit was held in Northern Idaho in October of 2009. A concerted effort was made by several members of the “North Idaho B&B Association” to contact B&B owners from throughout the state to invite them to the summit with the promise of “Free” reciprocal lodging. From these initial contacts, a list of regional representatives was developed and I am currently creating a master list of all the B&B’s in the state. 
There were approx. 108 people in attendance and many of those were B&B owners representing different regions in the state. As a result, we used the Summit meeting as a launching platform for the formation of the Idaho Bed and Breakfast Assoc. 

Since the inception of the state association in October, I have submitted our charter to the Secretary of State and we now have an official title, by-laws, bank account, domain name and officers. Our dues were set at $75, per year starting January 1, 2010, and pro-rated monthly for anyone who joins thereafter. It takes a substantial amount of money to get this association going, so if you would like to join us, please send your dues in as soon as possible, so we can continue to move forward with the process.

Last week I met with a web designer. I shared my thoughts of what we hope to establish for every B&B, as well as alternative lodging members, to create a strong web presence throughout the state. She is anxious to help us get started, has worked with other State Lodging Associations, and has an extensive background in web designing. The site will be up and active soon, and you will be able to review our mission statement, by-laws, and begin submitting your information to the site, as well as completing a membership application.

As the New Year approaches, we will be developing a logo and grant proposal for funding through the ITC grant process. If you have any background or experience in any matter that might benefit our state association, don’t hesitate to contact me. The best Christmas present I could think of would be to get flooded with phone calls and emails inquiring about membership in our association.

In closing, I am most pleased to introduce Tina Hough, our Executive Coordinator. She has been involved in the B&B industry for 15 years and has been the most valuable member in the North Idaho B&B Assoc., serving in all capacities.
You can contact her at 208-765-5200 or info@therooseveltinn.com 
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